
From: John McGrath [johnm@aspenindustrialinc.com] 

Sent: Thursday, August 09, 2012 10:51 AM 

To: Czapla, Dustin 

Cc: Kerry Vinci; erenda@hotmail.com; Means, Russ; John E McGrath 

Subject:Extension of time request for DLR Information request 

Attachments: TR1Adequacy001.pdf 

 

Good morning Dustin, 

  

After speaking to you on the phone this morning about our map research and update, I stated we are  

currently working with surveyors to get a more accurate map rather than the existing hand drafted  

maps that do not represent a true scale or alignment. This will take additional time to complete, and  

you advised requesting a time extension. It is our intention to expedite the information you are  

requesting. 

  

Aspen Mineral Resources Inc. is requesting a time extension from the current  Friday Aug. 10th due  

date to Friday Aug 31st, 2012 to assemble the proper information requested In  your letter dated July,  

27, 2012: (attached) 

  

RE: Sooner Lucky Strike Mine Ltd, File No. M-1982-020, Technical Revision (TRI) Request, Adequacy  

Review 

  

1.       Authorization of John McGrath by Aspen Mineral Resources Inc. to request permit  

revisions 

2.       Owners Statement to Rule 3.1.11 

3.       Permitted land map update 

4.       (Not on Letter – but discussed on previous call) Chemical List for Lucky Strike Mill 

  



Respectfully submitted, 

  

John McGrath 

VP Operations 

Aspen Mineral Resources Inc. 

P.O. Box 1309 

Rancho Santa Fe, Ca. 92067 

951-249-2537 

  

  

 


